
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

FULLERTON PIKE WEST OF SR 37 IS NOW OPEN TO TRAFFIC 
Fullerton Pike west is open a week ahead of schedule 

 
BLOOMINGTON, Ind. (Sept. 1, 2017) – The Indiana Department of Transportation (INDOT) 
announces the opening of Fullerton Pike west of State Road 37, one week ahead of schedule.  
 
Monroe County Hospital and Monroe Medical Park can now be accessed via Leonard Springs 
Road or the Fullerton Pike interchange from SR 37. 
 
Construction crews will continue detail work on Fullerton Pike that will require limited 
restrictions.  
 
Construction and traffic contacts 
Questions or concerns about roadway access should be reported to:  
Dustin Krebbs, 812.207.4940 
 
 

### 
Contact: 
LaMar Holliday, Public Information Officer 
I-69 Section 5 
(317) 452-2369 
lholliday@indot.in.gov 
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